THE BOARD OF THE PROFESSOR TEEUW FOUNDATION
INVITES YOU TO THE

PROFESSOR TEEUW
AWARDS 2015

PRESENTED TO

DR HEDI HINZLER & JOHN MCGLYNN

AS A TOKEN OF APPRECIATION FOR THEIR SPECIAL ACCOMPLISHMENTS

WITH REGARDS TO MAKING INTERNATIONALLY ACCESSIBLE VARIOUS

ASPECTS OF INDONESIAN CULTURE AND THE PROMOTION OF INDONESIAN
LITERATURE ABROAD

THURSDAY, 27 AUGUST 2015, 3:30 PM
LIPI, Gd. Pertemuan PDII Lt. 2, JI. Gatot Subroto 10, Jakarta Selatan

RSVP
Before 20 August 2015 to sadiahboonstra@gmail.com
SMS/Whatsapp +62 813 1159 6846




